
Dear Legislators,
I am submitting this in favor of HB 1532. As someone who has chosen to send some, but not all
of my children to public school, I can speak from experience that public schools are not for
every child. HB 1532 is a fair bill. It would not take additional resources away from students  or
schools. However, families who need to send their child to a private school would be able to
have some financial assistance which is only fair as I am a contributing member of society who
pays their taxes and already financially contributes to the public schools system.  I deserve to
have some help in providing my child with the best education they need without having to take
on immense financial stress.
Thank you for your time,
Hannah


